
Register at: bit.ly/Madrid-Lecture

The Department of Arts & Culture of 
San Antonio invites you to apply for the 
FY2019 Annual Call for Public Art 
Qualifications. The Department is 
seeking qualifications from San Antonio-
area, regional, national, and international 
applicants to be submitted for each of 
these categories: Public Artists and Public 
Art Support Services. Deadline: March 
1st. Apply at: sanantonio.gosmart.org/  
For more contact pasa@sanantonio.gov or 
check www.GetCreativeSanAntonio.com

Gemini Ink has 
released its schedule of 

classes and events for spring 2019. It 
includes Barbara Renaud González’s 
Multicultural Memoir Workshop starting 
on March 4th for 6 weeks; Anel Flores 
and Erika Casasola writing workshop 
using medicina tradicional starting on 
March 20th; and an ongoing writing lab 
Toward A Cartography of Writing with Jo 
Reyes-Boitel meeting on March 19th. 
Visit geminiink.org for details on these 
and many more offerings for the spring!

PFLAG San Antonio reminds everyone: 
Transgender Education Network of 
Texas (TENT) Lobby Day is on March 
7th from 8am to 5pm. During Legislative 

Sessions, Transgender/Non Binary/Gender 
Non-Conforming Texans and their allies 
gather at the capitol for a day of citizen 
lobbying. Check: transtexas.
networkforgood.com/events/10564-
transgender-education-network-of-texas-
lobby-day And, Monday, March 18th 
from 10am to 4pm at the Texas State 
Capitol is All In For Equality Advocacy 
Day urging state lawmakers to protect 
LGBT Texans from discrimination. 
Check: https://www.equalitytexas.org/ 

Join Esperanza’s Buena 
Gente on March 9th for our 
monthly 2nd Saturday 

Convivio from 10am to 12pm at 
Esperanza’s Casa de Cuentos at 816 S. 
Colorado. Enjoy food and drink and join 
in the sharing of stories and recuerdos of 
the Westside of San Antonio. Bring photos 
for scanning or artifacts from your family 
history or set up an appointment by 
calling 210.228.0201.  

The 7th annual San Antonio 
Book Festival will take place 
on April 6th at the Central 

Library (600 Soledad) and Southwest 
School of Art from 9am to 5pm. Visit 
saplf.org for more.

The Nation, the oldest continuously 
published weekly magazine in the U.S., 
and the most widely read weekly journal 
of progressive political and cultural 
news has been hosting unique travel 
experiences for readers and supporters 
since 1998. Coming this spring is Native 
American Voices: The Dakotas, Colorado 
and New Mexico from May 12-20, an 
8-night journey meeting with community 
and tribal leaders, story-tellers, artists, 
and activists on a scenic road trip that will 
delve into some of the pressing political 
issues, passionate activism, and rich 
diversity of Native American cultures.
Find out more at: thenation.com

The Julian Samora Research Institute 
(JSRI) at Michigan State University 
is holding a Graduate Student Paper 
Competition as part of its 30th 
Anniversary Conference Celebration on 
October 31 – November 2, 2019. The 
conference theme is “Latina/os and the 
Renewal of U.S. Democracy.” The winner 
will receive an award of $2,000 and will 
present at the conference. Submissions 
should focus on Latina/o communities in 
the Midwest. Deadline: August 2nd. See: 
jsri.msu.edu. 

Madrid Lecture and Symposium series presents:

Chicana Teatristas: Past & Present
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Plus sessions with

Cherríe Moraga

Closing Keynote
@ 4:00 pm

Denise Chávez

Opening Keynote
@ 9:15am

Virginia Grise 
@10 am 

María Ibarra
@ 11:15 am

Ruby Nelda Pérez
@ 2:00 pm

Marisela Barrera
@ 3:00 pm

Las Cruces,
New Mexico

Univ. of California 
Santa Barbara
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Brief news items on upcoming community events. 
Send items for Notas y Más to: lavoz@esperanzacenter.org 
or mail to: 922 San Pedro, San Antonio, TX 78212. 
The deadline is the 8th of each month.

Notas Y MásNotas Y Más
March 2019  


